
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cleveland, Friday, November 24th, 2023 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

REGARDING: 175TH
 WALES COVID-19 UPDATE________________________     __   

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

For two days, there have been no new covid cases on Central. To date, 6/12 residents 

living on Central tested positive for COVID-19. Any family member who is visiting 

someone who is positive with COVID-19, must wear personal protective equipment 

during visits. The outbreak is in place for a minimum of 10 days as of the last positive 

case.  

An employee working on Norton 3 tested positive for COVID-19 on November 22nd.  

This is a friendly reminder that all visitors must always wear their masks during 

visits. With the holiday season quickly approaching, we have taken the decision that 

the mask mandate will continue into 2024, therefore visitors will not be permitted to 

eat meals in our dining rooms. We apologize in advance for the inconvenience, we 

are doing everything possible to keep your family, our residents, and employees safe. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our Director 

of Nursing, Audrey Beauchesne at abeauchesne@waleshome.ca or 819-826-3266 

extension 224. You can also visit our website at https://waleshome.ca/all-the-news. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brendalee Piironen 

Executive Director  

bpiironen@waleshome.ca 
819-826-3266 extension 247 
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